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Friday, June 08,20127:10 AM
Dan Valoff
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Dan
I just got your letter. I know I'm past the cut off date but I'm going to reply anyway. I see many

reason agents a five foot set back the biggest is snow load impact on the neighbor property. And my
well is the area where they want to place the new building. They have already excavated the
foundation hole which I'm concerned is to close to the well.
Thanks Allen Stafford Lot #21 & Lot# 22
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